
County of Lexington, South Carolina 
 

Public Notice 
County of Lexington intends to sign 

Programmatic Agreement Addendum 
 

The use of federal funds under Section 106 of the National Historic Preservation Act, i.e. Community 

Development Block Grant- Disaster Recovery (CDBG-DR), requires the review of project impacts on historic 

properties. The County of Lexington is planning to expedite delivery of disaster recovery funds to CDBG-DR 

recipients by adopting a streamlined process for Section 106 review of CDBG-DR projects.  The County plans 

to sign an agreement which will exempt it from reviewing the types of activities that will not cause harm to 

historic properties. Projects with potential impacts to historic properties will still require full review as well as 

consultation with interested parties, Indian tribes, and the public.  

 

A qualified historic preservation professional will implement the terms of this agreement. The agreement is 

an Addendum that allows the County to use the process already in place for FEMA projects.  The Addendum 

is posted below, and the complete FEMA agreement is available on-line at 

https://www.hudexchange.info/onecpd/assets/File/SC-FEMA-2015-PA-Section-106.pdf. 
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